

Join the HKBU Foundation

News and Events

Board of Governors

Entrepreneur Committee

Alumni Committee

Membership Roll

Membership Privileges

Giving to HKBU

Contact Us

Foundation ews



Fourth Meeting of Board of Governors 2021-23 of HKBU Foundation

香港浸會大學基金2021-23年度董事 局第四次會議



HKBU receives support from NVIDIA for two research projects 浸大喜獲輝達公司支持兩項研究項目



Bank of China (Hong Kong), supports HKBU scholarships and bursaries for 25 consecutive years 中國銀行(香港)連續支持浸大獎 學金及助學金25年



Meeting with Mr. Raymond Kwok 郭家聲院士與浸大代表會晤



HKBU receives continued support from Ms. Chow Sak Ying for scholarship. 浸大獲周錫英女士再度捐資支持獎

<u>浸大獲周錫英女士再度捐資支持獎</u> <u>學金</u>



HKBU receives further donation from The Hong Kong Children's Choir for scholarship 浸大再獲香港兒童合唱團捐資支持聯舉金



Visit by representatives of Nanjing University.
南京大學代表到訪浸大



HKBU. ASHWORTH Golf Day. 2023 (Sponsorship deadline: 13 Oct 2023) 香港浸會大學·雅獅威高爾夫球日 2023 (10月13日截止報名)

Foundation embers In Focus



An Interview with Dr. Aron Harilela:
Diversity for betterment of society
集點人物——專訪夏雅朗博士:
推動社會多元共融(只供英文版)



An interview with Dr. Amen Ng: Connecting different generations for giving to community (Chinese version only)
生態人物——車部任曼儀博士: 跨代連繫 全心回饋

Foundation //embers' Updates



New Members in June 2023 2023年6月份新會員



Members of HKBU community receive honours from HKSAR Government 浸大成員獲香港特區政府授動



Three HKBU supporters appointed Justices of the Peace 三位大學支持者獲委任為太平紳士



Fourth Jao Link Sharing 第四屆饒學聯滙分享交流會



New book records the history and culture of penjing in Hong Kong 新書紀錄香港盆景文化歷史



Literary activities of Creating "Culture-Based Greater Bay Area" Project 創建「文化大灣區」計劃大型文學 活動



Visit by Cambodia Kurmul International School 柬埔寨迦密國際學校師牛到訪



Dr. Dennis Ng re-appointed as Chairman of Hong Kong Export Credit Insurance Corporation Advisory Board 吳宏斌博士續任香港出口信用保險 局誘詢委員會主席



Two members of HKBU community appointed as Members of Elderly Commission 兩位浸大成員獲委任為安老事務委



20% discount on CCOHK's performances 香港城市室樂團表演門票八折優惠

Contributions and Comments Welcome

Foundation eNews welcomes your contributions and updates in the format of photographs or text. Your feedback on the eNews is also highly appreciated. All submissions should be addressed to the Foundation Secretariat via email at hkbuf@hkbu.edu.hk or fax at 3411 5689. The Secretariat reserves the right to edit and publish submitted articles.

歡迎投稿及表達意見 基金電子通訊歡迎您們投稿,以相片或文字形式分享近況,或就本通訊內容給予意見,敬請透過電郵<u>hkbuf@hkbu.edu.hk</u>或傳真3411 5689與 基金秘書處聯絡。秘書處保留刪改及刊登來稿的權利。